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Dear Committee Members: 

 

I am opposed to SB5516. I am a PPS parent of kíndergarten and fifth grader. This bill 

does not fund to QEM. Students and staff are struggling at current levels of funding.  

Classes are too big and their are not enough PPS staff in the building to support our 

students. More decreases in funding will be devastating to Portland schools.  

 

Please, do the right thing, fully fund our schools to the level that will allow our kids to 

learn and thrive!  

 

Thank you for your time,  

 

Delisse Ortiz 

 

 


